
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CE/AM-156/10


16 December 2010

SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues (CEAM), Ambassador Bernardino Hugo Saguier, Permanent Representative of Paraguay,  wishes to advise that, due to the inclement weather, the meeting of CEAM scheduled for today, December 16, at 2:30 p.m. has been canceled.
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